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Principalôs Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians  

I trust you all enjoyed the long weekend for WA Day and spent this with loved ones. Term Two is flying 

along and staff at MRPS are busy writing reports and organising our NAIDOC Day on 20 th June 2024.  

We are looking forward to hosting Southern Cross District High School and St. Josephõs PS for another 

great collaborative school day.  

National Story Day  

On Wednesday 22 nd  May 2024, we participated in the National Simultaneous Storytime for 2024. 

National Simultaneous Storytime (NSS) is held annually by the Australian Library and 

Information Association (ALIA). Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an 

Australian author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, schools, pre -schools, 

childcare centres, family homes, bookshops and many other places around the country. 

Now in its 24th successful year, it is a colourful, vibrant, fun event that aims to promote the 

value of reading and literacy, using an Australian children's book that explores age -

appropriate themes, and addresses key learning areas of the National Curriculum for 

Foundation to Year 6.  

We are very grateful to Sergeant Chris Thompson who visited us to read the national story 

ôBowerbird Bluesõ.  We all enjoyed having Chris and Mike join us at MRPS for this special 

national event, thanks again!  
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Cross Country  

Once again our MRPS kids did us extremely proud at our annual Cross Country event.  A very   

special thank you to everyone on the YSSSA committee who worked tirelessly to organise this 

event.  A big thank you also to all volunteers, parents and carers for their attendance.  Well done 

MRPS!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our remaining weeks of Term Two are going to be very busy.  Please remind students  to keep   

doing their personal best everyday, and to conduct themselves in a mutually respectful manner  

at all times.   

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Warm Regards  

Katrina Tedge  

Principal  

mailto:MoorineRock.PS@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.moorinerockps.wa.edu.au/


Upcoming Events 

Week  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday Friday Weekend  

Week 8 

Mukuru Sea-
son 

3/6 

WA Day Pub-
lic Holiday 

Staff and 
Students Do 
Not Attend 
School 

4/6 

  

5/6 

World  
Environment 
Day 

6/6 

Kindy Day 

7/6   

Week 9 

10/6 

Football  
Clinic 

MRPS 1.10-3 
pm 

Kindy Day 

Lisa Powell 

11/6 

  

12/6 

Winter Carni-
val 

Lisa Powell 
PRAC 

13/6 

Kindy Day 

14/6 

 

  

Week 10 

17/6 

Kindy Day 

18/6 

  

19/6 20/6 

Kindy Day 

NAIDOC Day 
at MRPS 

21/6 

  

  

Ý Tuesday is Library day for both classrooms ñplease bring in your library bags  

Ý Monday is Library day for the Kindy Children  

Ý Wednesday is sport for the whole school  

Ý Monday ð 10th JuneñFootball Clinic at Moorine Rock PS with Paul Reid  

Ý Wednesday ð 12th JuneñWinter Carnival for the Year 3 ñYear 6 students  

Ý Thursdayñ20th June is NAIDOC Day at Moorine Rock PS  together with St Josephs 

and SCDHS Students and Staff  

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MISS GLAZIER 

Learning is fun in the Junior Room.  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MISS HONG  

 

 

 

   

Senior students had a stimulating and engaging time learning about the purpose, 

importance, and function of opposable thumbs in science. Students experiment-

ed timing themselves doing a variety of tasks (taking their shoes on and off,      

cutting paper, opening objects, writing). Once they completed the initial test, I 

taped their thumb and index finger together (thereby removing mobility of their 

thumbs). Students had to repeat their experiment and tasks, which proved      

challenging for all!  Thumbthing tells me they have a new appreciation for their 

thumbs.  

 

In design, students have wrapped up making their conveyor belts, with many  

running into engineering challenges which required them to work as a team and 

problem solve. An important takeaway lesson is that we never start from scratch 

in engineering, rather we build off one another and troubleshoot throughout the 

whole process. It was wonderful to see students sharing their solutions.  

 

Students were sad to say goodbye to our TAFE student, Tayla. She has been com-

pleting her Education Assistant hours with us for the last two weeks. It has been 

lovely to see her support students in all subjects, especially maths and science. 

She has been an invaluable asset to our school and we are looking forward to her 

joining us again in Week 11. Thank you, Ms Tayla!  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stacking objects and cutting paper with thumb and index finger taped together  
 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MISS HONG  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timer is going!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              Maths with Ms Tayla  


